
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

CN04/22 11 April 2022 

 
 

COMMUNITY GARDEN MEETING 
 
 
The Shire has received some interest from the community in re-establishing 
gardening activities at the Community Garden on Vagabond Road. 
 
The site was last used in the mid-2010s. Council is looking to clear the site in 
preparation for future use. 
 
All interested gardeners are invited to come to a meeting at the George Fam Centre 
Council Chambers at 4.30pm Monday 18th April. 
 
For more information, contact Chris Su at chris@shire.gov.cx 9164 8300 

 
 
 

 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
 


